
Meeting Minutes for Regional Police Department Feasibility Study


Bath, Lisbon and Lyman


4th Meeting 09-21-2023 Lyman, NH Town Hall


Members Present:


Bath: Greg Jellison, Chief Todd Eck


Lisbon: Scott Champagne,  Arthur Boutin


Lyman: Jim Trudell, Bruce Beane, Greg Harville


No Public Present


Meeting began at approx. 1900 hours at the Lyman Town Hall 


Motion to approve prior meeting minutes A. Boutin 2nd G. Jellison all approved.


Members present received a Meeting agenda 


Discussion began about the amount of paperwork that is being collected and that for budgets and 
looking at various numbers Chairman Harville suggested that he has created a Google Doc. Drive that 
may be useful. There was a presentation and after such all present believed this would be a great idea 
for tracking budgets and all paperwork. Chairman Harville will send out invites.


Discussion on how to define roads and lengths in each Town. Some private roads or a class VI roads are 
patrolled in Bath but may not in other Towns.


Discussion and looking at Staff numbers and how it will relate to overall budget.


What PRIMEX recommends each town does and what they could supply once total numbers are 
provided.


Next meeting set for October 12th, 2023, at the Lisbon Fire Station 153 S. Main Street at 7 pm.


Motion to adjourn was made by A. Boutin at 2051 hours seconded by G. Jellison. All in favor


